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Please keep the proposed semiconductor plant off of Prairie Reserve and out of 

Wilsonville! 

 

As a newer member of this community, I can tell you we moved here to move AWAY 

from building of this nature. We need to preserve our remaining agricultural spaces, 

not build chip plants (or otherwise) on them. Please focus on the long-term health of 

our community and OPPOSE this plant. 


